
From: Duenas, Rocio (HSA)
To: Wong, Linda (BOS); McGee, Melissa (HSA)
Cc: Somera, Alisa (BOS); Zapien, Esperanza (HSA)
Subject: RE: BOS File No. 210415 - Contract Amendment - Retroactive - Moonstar Buffet Restaurant
Date: Monday, May 24, 2021 11:31:05 AM

Hi Linda,
 
Can we please have the following HSA representatives invited to the 5/25 Board meeting:
Melissa McGee - melissa.mcgee@sfgov.org
Esperanza Zapien - esperanza.zapien@sfgov.org
Rocio Duenas - rocio.duenas@sfgov.org
Alex Gleason - alexander.gleason@sfgov.org
 
Here is our written explanation regarding the retroactive approval:
 
HSA is requesting retroactive approval of the proposed Third Amendment to the contract with
Moonstar due to the Great Plates Delivered program being extended by the State on a month-to-
month basis. State notification of the extension of the program happens 24-48 hours prior to the
program end date, and the delayed notification caused the resolution to be retroactive.
 
Let me know if you need anything else.
 
Thank you,
 
Rocio
 

From: Wong, Linda (BOS) <linda.wong@sfgov.org> 
Sent: Friday, May 21, 2021 4:14 PM
To: McGee, Melissa (HSA) <melissa.mcgee@sfgov.org>
Cc: Duenas, Rocio (HSA) <rocio.duenas@sfgov.org>; Somera, Alisa (BOS) <alisa.somera@sfgov.org>
Subject: BOS File No. 210415 - Contract Amendment - Retroactive - Moonstar Buffet Restaurant
 
Hello Melissa,
 
As you are aware, your following item was heard in Budget & Finance Committee on May 19,
2021, and forwarded to the full Board on May 25, 2021:
 

File No. 210415- Contract Amendment - Retroactive - Moonstar Buffet Restaurant -
Great Plates Delivered - Not to Exceed $17,424,000

This legislation authorizes “retroactive” approval.  Due to the full Board’s concerns regarding
“retroactive” approvals, please make sure you - or a department representative - will be in
attendance to answer any questions or concerns when the full Board considers this matter.

If you would like to include written explanation regarding the “retroactive” approval, please
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forward to me and I will disseminate to the Members and include in the legislative file.  
 
Thank you for your continued collaboration on the legislative process.
 
Best,
 

Linda Wong
San Francisco Board of Supervisors
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, City Hall, Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102-4689
Phone: 415.554.7719  | Fax: (415) 554-5163
Linda.Wong@sfgov.org | www.sfbos.org

Please complete a Board of Supervisors Customer Service Satisfaction form by clicking here.
 
The Legislative Research Center provides 24-hour access to Board of Supervisors legislation, and
archived matters since August 1998.
 
Disclosures: Personal information that is provided in communications to the Board of Supervisors is subject to
disclosure under the California Public Records Act and the San Francisco Sunshine Ordinance. Personal information
provided will not be redacted.  Members of the public are not required to provide personal identifying information
when they communicate with the Board of Supervisors and its committees. All written or oral communications that
members of the public submit to the Clerk's Office regarding pending legislation or hearings will be made available to
all members of the public for inspection and copying. The Clerk's Office does not redact any information from these
submissions. This means that personal information—including names, phone numbers, addresses and similar
information that a member of the public elects to submit to the Board and its committees—may appear on the Board
of Supervisors website or in other public documents that members of the public may inspect or copy.
 

mailto:madeleine.licavoli@sfgov.org
http://www.sfbos.org/
http://www.sfbos.org/index.aspx?page=104
http://www.sfbos.org/index.aspx?page=9681

